
I don't want in future to find it more difficult to obtain wireless access to the internet when away 
from home. This is the likely outcome if would-be providers of such service, for example my local 
pub that presently does provide service, would become at risk of being punished for copyright 
violations of service users it knew nothing about, if it continued to provide service.  
 
Secondly, I do not wish to be blamed for copyright violations I know nothing about, perpetrated by 
other people who access the internet via the router in my home, for example neighbours or guests 
in my home. 


